
 

 

 

 

Date: May 19, 2020 
 

To 

The Manager 

NSE-Corporate Office 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G   

Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E)  

Mumbai - 400051  

The Manager  

BSE Limited  

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  

Dalal Street  

Mumbai - 400001  

 

 

Sub:  Intimation under regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 for resume of Company 

operations w.e.f. 18.05.2020    
 

Dear Sir / Madam,  
 

In continuation to our intimation dated March 31, 2020 for temporary closure of operations in all our 

offices due to lockdown announced by State and Central Governments for prevention of Covid-19 

outbreak, this is to inform you that the Company has resumed its operations partially at its Corporate 

Office at Ecospace Campus with effect from 18.05.2020 and the Company is taking appropriate 

measures to ensure the safety, hygiene and well being of all its employees in compliance with 

directives/circular etc. issued by the Government of West Bengal and the Central Government.  
 

Further, in order to maintain social distancing norms in the prevailing situation, the total physical 

attendance at office will not be allowed to exceed 25% percent of our headcount at Ecospace office 

and employees who will not be attending office except for work exigencies, shall be required to work 

from home. 
 

Further, the company will closely monitor and comply with all regulatory announcements being issued 

by Central and State Government and Municipal authorities from time to time and is committed to 

ensuring full and immediate compliance with these at all times.  
 

You are requested to please take the same on record.  
 

Thanking you,  
 

Yours sincerely,  

For McNally Bharat Engineering Company Limited  

Sd/- 

Rahul Banerjee 

Company Secretary  

Membership No. 32796  


